
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  2-13-16 
Meeting Minutes 
  
President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:30. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and 
Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 18 members present. 
  
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on using checklists.  
  
Randy thanked Doug Denton for providing lunch.  John Mudgett will provide 
lunch in March. 
  
Paul Hockin introduced Frank Metcalf who built a Pietenpol airplane.  Other 
guests were former member Scott Swear and Walter and Haley Burt. 
  
Paul moved that the minutes be accepted, Mike Moss seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
  
The Yazoo flyin is Saturday, February 27.  The flyout to LuLu’s restaurant in Gulf 
Shores is Saturday, March 19.  Sun ‘n Fun is April 5-10.  CMLF Open House is 
Saturday, April 16.  Summer Heat Flying Games will be held on Saturday, June 
25. 
  
David Boackle requested $25 for decorating for the Valentine’s dinner and $150 
for the Summer Heat Flying Games.  John Price moved that the activities 
committee have a budget of $200 for the year, Tony seconded it, and it was 
approved. 
  
Dee reported that the club finances are on track with budget and membership is 
39.  Several are slightly behind on hangar rent.  Tony moved that the financial 
report be accepted, Paul seconded it, and it was approved.  
  
Regina added the physical address and website to the flyin flyer.  Dee thanked 
Cathy Denton for designing the flyer. 
  
Regina will report on the requirements for flying Young Eagles at the March 
meeting. 
  
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:12, and John Mudgett seconded it.  
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
  
 


